
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

KS1 Hook Sheet W/b 1.4.19 

Theme: Where the wild things 

are.   
We have heard whispers of some mysterious noises coming from a neighbouring 

island. We have been commissioned as part of a team of explorers on behalf of the 

Queen to explore the island and discover the source of the mysterious noises.  

Phonics 

We will be completing 

our end of term phonics 

assessment this week. 

We will be reviewing key 

sounds and reading 

tricky words.  

Maths 
In KS1 we will be completing our end 

of term assessments.   

In Year 1 we will be practicing finding 

the maths we need to answer 

questions.  

In Year 2 we will be revising the four 

calculations, including the strategies 

we have learnt to solve problems. We 

will also be revising how to solve 

fraction based problems.  

 

English 
In KS1 we will be completing our end 

of term assessments.  

In Year 1 we will be practicing how to 

write the perfect sentence. We will 

be remembering how to use capital 

letters, finger spaces and full stops.  

In Year 2 we will be revising 

punctuation and grammar skills. We 

will be looking for particular features 

of grammar in a sentence.  

Theme 

In geography and science we will be answering deeper 

learning questions. We will be using what we have 

learnt including keywords to answer the questions.  

In RE we will continue with our big question, ‘Why do 

Jewish people celebrate Passover?’. We will continue 

to explore the story of Moses and the themes of 

truthfulness and compassion within the story.  

Easter Bonnets 
We will be holding 

our annual Easter 

bonnet parade in 

the afternoon of 

Friday 5th April. If 

the children would 

like to participate in 

the parade please 

can the bonnets be 

in school by 

Wednesday 3rd 

April. 

Spellings 
Please practice your spellings 

at home. 

Year One Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

 
Year Two Spellings 

We will be sending 

home individual 

spellings for the 

children to have a go 

at learning. 

We will be exploring the collective worship theme Compassion this half term.   

Year 2 Church Walkers 

needed – We will be visiting 

the Church on Monday. If you 

are available to help walk 

with the children we would be 

very grateful. Please speak 

with your class teacher for 

arrangements. 

Maths Homework 

Thank you to all the children who have 

completed their maths homework. 

Please can the children have a go at 

exercise twenty this week. It will be 

due next Friday.  


